
Submitter: CINDY GRENVIK 

On Behalf Of: HB 1153 

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

DEAR SIRS 

I oppose HB   2015,  As a life long Oregonian I'm seeing the taxes on the citizens 

becoming an out of control . We are driving on roads in Pdx that have huge holes, 

Division Foster Rd and Powell are dangerous, swerving to miss the holes.  Putting in 

fancy bike lanes without first fixing the roads is a travesty.  Please let's get back to 

basics for the taxpayers.  Give us a little breathing room before we jump into more 

and more taxes and fees.  Have a legislative   session where there are no added 

burdens on plain ordinary working people.  Just because the house is in session 

does not mean there always has to be raises in taxes and fees.  Thanks, from a 

senior citizen in Clackamas county 


